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Dear Families  
 
EASTER REVISION PROGRAMME  TUESDAY 3 APRIL TO FRIDAY 13 APRIL 2018 
 
I am writing to inform you that during the Easter holiday, we will be having a comprehensive 
programme of revision for all Year 11. 
 
The focus of these sessions will be to support students and to help them to achieve the best 

possible grade in the forthcoming examinations. We feel that this is an ideal opportunity for many 

of our students to gain more practice in examination technique and benefit from extra support to 

build their confidence. 

 

All of the students in Year 11 will benefit from attending these sessions. In the main, they can 

decide which sessions to attend, however, your daughter will be informed and you will be 

contacted with subjects that it is imperative  she attends.  

 

A copy of the programme is included with this letter.  Please stress the importance of this revision 

programme to your daughter and ensure that she attends the sessions to which she has been 

directed and to those she feels would be of most benefit. 

 

   May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support . 

  
   Yours Sincerely 

  
S Wilson 
  
Mrs Suganthy Wilson 
Deputy Headteacher  
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